
Wylie Elementary

Principal’s Report

December 10, 2007

Current Enrollment as of 12/5/2007:  726

Recent Programs/Activities:
Sparky Dean: Seatbelt Safety—November 2, 5, 6
Young Audiences—November 7
UIL Meet in Sweetwater—November 19

2nd Grade Storytelling:
 First place:  Jack Lowry

2nd Grade Creative Writing:
Second place:  Bailey Ann Toliver
Fifth place:  Julia Lovelace
Sixth place:  Gracie McCaslin

December 7: Adopt A Child Christmas party at the High School

Future Events:
December 13, 14:  Kindergarten Music Programs
December 20, 21: Class Christmas parties

Other Items of Interest:
4 Smart Boards have been installed in classrooms:  Aycock, Hanner, Jennings, and       

Rapstine.  
A textbook committee has been formed to review Math programs.
A sub-committee has been formed from our Site Base Committee to plan a memorial
garden as part of our playground in memory of Mrs. Gloyna.


